
 

 

 

Great Park Academy Permanent Site  

Newsflash – January 2023 
 

 

As promised in our November Parent Information Meeting, we are holding a second meeting to 

provide you with further updates on the new school build project. 

We would like to invite you to join us in the Main Hall at Gosforth Academy at 5pm on Monday 

the 13th of February 2023. 

Attending the meeting will be the DfE Project Director and representatives from Newcastle City 

Council alongside our colleagues from the Gosforth Group and school. 

On the night we will: 

 update you on the progress with the new procurement process (which is well underway),  

 re-visit the timeline which we shared with you at November’s meeting and then published 

as part of the Key Responses Document  

 offer you the opportunity to ask the panel questions  

 

Yours sincerely, 
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